
 

Plans for Places…after Blueprint  
Winchester City Council Core Strategy  

(part of the Winchester District Development Framework) 
 

Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as amended) 
 
Plans for Places sets out Winchester City Council’s proposed strategic planning 
framework for the District, taking into account comments received to the Blueprint 
consultation held in autumn 2010, revised population and household projections and 
other evidence.  It will inform the Core Strategy which is the first development plan 
document to be prepared under the Winchester District Development Framework and 
once adopted all subsequent documents within the District Development Framework 
must comply with it. 
 
Consultation on Plans for Places commences on the Monday 27 June 2011 and closes 
at 5pm on Monday 8 August 2011. This is your opportunity to comment on the 
development strategy for the District, all the documents are on the Council’s website 
www.winchester.gov.uk/plans4places. Here you can use the on-line consultation form to 
submit your comments about the whole document or just the areas you are interested in. 
Alternatively, you can make comments in writing or by email to the City Council at the 
following address:- 
 
Head of Strategic Planning 
Winchester City Council 
City Offices 
Colebrook Street 
WINCHESTER 
SO23 9LJ 
 
Email : LDF@winchester.gov.uk 
 
 
Paper copies of the document can be inspected or purchased at Winchester City 
Council, City Offices, Winchester (price £5 plus p&p) tel. 01962 840 222. Alternatively 
you can view the document (subject to opening hours) at local libraries.  
 
Your comments will be considered by the City Council along with other responses 
received, before proceeding to the next stage of the Core Strategy by the end of the 
year. 
 
 
 
Steve Opacic 
Head of Strategic Planning, 22 June 2011 
 


